
    

    

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the “Procurement of Mobile Chest X-ray Services 

to be used on TB implementation” under Bid No. B20241950 and PhilGEPS Reference No. 

10826945 published on May 15, 2024. In a letter dated May 7, 2024, the requisitioning office, 

Provincial Health Office, requested the Bids and Awards Committee for the change mode of 

procurement of the said bid opportunity since the items are intended for the package fees of 

chest x-ray mobile services, imperative for the upcoming Tuberculosis Active Case Finding (TB-

ACF) activities in our province, set to commence in June 2024. The said request was granted by 

the Committee during the meeting on May 16, 2024. 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

Issued this 17th day of May, 2024. 

 

 
DENNIS DEAN T. CASTILLO, MPA 
Acting Provincial Administrator 
BAC Chairperson 


